
ENVIRONMENTAL COMMISSION TABATCHNICK ZBA-15-00018 

 

This is a resubmittal. Work was never done when approved previously. 

Environmental Commission recommends using pervious paving for car 

parking areas. 

We believe that this project presents a great opportunity to use a” Green 

Roof” to help alleviate Stormwater runoff. A crop of herbs and spices could 

be grown on the roof. 

Applicant should also consider Solar cells as a possibility. Either on the roof 

or as a canopy over the passenger car parking areas. 

Applicant should also consider installing electrical car charging stations 

We note the removal and replanting of trees. While noting the calculations 

for replacement will there also be a contribution to the tree fund. 

 

Paul Walitsky 

Vice Chair 

Franklin Township Environmental Commission 

May 18, 2021 

 

 

 


